From: Sexton, Gavin

Sent: 25 February 2020 17:34

To: Planning

Cc: Peres Da Costa, David

Subject: FW: 28 Redington Rd Planning Application
Attachments: (G1615-20B20-AMC1.pdf

Dear planning

Please log the attached as concerns about 2019/6407/P
Gavin Sexton

Principal Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 3231

_flint s}

ent: ebruary
To: Sexton, Gavin <gavin.sexton@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fw: 28 Redington Rd Planning Application

Sent: 25 February 2020 16:53
To: David.PeresDaCosta@camden.gov.uk <David.PeresDaCosta@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 28 Redington Rd Planning Application

G1615-20B20-AMC1.pdf
173 KB

Dear Mr Peres Da Costa,

| am the joint owner of flats ] and 30 Redington Rd, NW3 7RB. 28 Redington Rd is next door to 30.
| attach a report on ( a) the Party Wall and ( b ) Surface Water disposal.

| would like the comments made in the report to be taken into account in relation to the Planning
Application No. 2019 /6407 /P relating to 30 Redington Road. In view of the threat to Number 30
Redington Road, described | the attached report the application should not be approved in its
present format.

| would be grateful if you would take these comments into account in your review. | would also
appreciate any comments you may have.



Kind regards



